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Senator Nozzolio welcomes Mary "Molly" Sabine to his College

Internship program
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Seneca Falls - Senator Mike Nozzolio recently welcomed Mary “Molly” Sabine as an intern in

his Seneca Falls District office. Molly, a graduate of Auburn High School and currently a

junior Political Science major at Le Moyne College is the daughter of Mark and Marianne

Sabine of Auburn.

Pictured left to right are: Senator Nozzolio and Molly Sabine.


